LANDBERG CONSTRUCTION LLc

ROAD CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN ON OR ABOUT TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2023

Dear Resident/Business owner,

Starting Tuesday, September 19, 2023 (Weather Permitting) we will begin road
construction on Walnut Ave from Lake Ave to Glenwood Ave .

This project includes but is not limited to milling, grading and paving existing roadway.
The limits of this project are from Walnut Ave from Lake Ave to Glenwood Ave.

Schedule is as follows:

Please pay attention to the traffic control devices.

Please be advised that access may be limited during paving days. Please make the
necessary arrangements. We will do our best to minimize any inconveniences. Please
put your trash out night prior for early pick up. We thank you in advance for your
cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Landberg
construction at 609-829-2131.

Sincerely,

Landberg Construction LLC

82 Tuckahoe Road, Dorothy, NJ 08317 Phone: (609)829-2131 Fax: (609)909-1647
www.landbergconstruction.com



